WESTERN :
AUSTRALIAN § /¢

ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF THE EIGHT ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING HELD AT THE

MT LAWLEY GOLF CLUB : TUESDAY $TH DECEMBER 1990 at 9-30 AM.

ATTENDANCE 54 Members signed the Attendance Register and

Apology's were received from 9,

MINUTES The Minutes of the Senenth Annual General Meeting
were read and confirmed on the Motion of J.Hastings
seconded by G.Backhouse.

There was no business arising from the Minutes.

REPQRTS The Reports of the President, Captain and Treasurer,
having been previously circulated, were received

on the Motion of C Neate, seconded R Shenn.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS

The President advised that Nominations were as Follows,

President; Duggan Anderson
V/President: Alan Blackwood
Captain;g Merv Hawthorne

V/Captain; Boyd Anderson

V/Captain; George Backhouse
Secretary; Des Broad
Treasurer; Alick Bridge
Committee: Ross Shenn

" Cyril Wildy
As the Nominations received were in line with our
Constitution no Ballot was required and all of the
above mentioned were duly elected.
Brian Bolton and Jack Hastings are continuing for

their second year,

AUDITOR Moved A.Bridge, seconded D.Broad that R.E.Connolly

be re-appointed as Auditor.Carried unaminously.



GENERAL

[t

BUSINESS

K.Saunders (Pinjarra) fequested the reascn for the
wealth of eur Association. Treasurer Alick advised
this was due to our success in ébtaining Sponsors
for our Evernts,and that noﬁigre financially sound
we are vesearching isto using the interest on Lhese
Funds to Sponsor Golf in W.A. Most probably iun the

Junior area.

C.Neate (Melville Glades) asked why cur Association
had'nt assisted with the Capel Seniors Event.
Captain Merv pointed out that the new Format made
the Event unattractive to our Members and many

cancelled.

Jim Herring (South West Ass') gave a most interesting talk

on the succesz of the 5/W Ass'n.

Don Gibson (Capel) advised that the Capel Seniors
evenlt would be played in 1991.

President John Seward welcomed Cyril Wildy (Melville
Glades) to the Committee, alsc thanked all Lhose

vho had accepted office for 1991. He also welcomed

new President, Duggan Anderson, and wished him every
every success. John becomes our lst Past President,
after having served as Presideht since our inception
nine years ago. President Duggan responded and stressed
how much we as an Association owed to Lhe guidance

of John over the past years.

Past President John extended to all the very Best
Wishes for a Happy Xmas and a Happy and Healthy

New Year.

The Meeting closed at 11-10 RM,

Conifirmed %MaV

President.



